Nigel Dodds Abstract
In this presentation, Nigel will review a number of contemporary issues around anticipatory prescribing in end of life care in the community; following this present findings from a recent audit and quality improvement project focused on improving practice around anticipatory prescribing at St Christopher’s; and finally how St Christopher’s supports the work and development of a large group of non-medical prescribers.
